
 
 

                                                                     

 

 

                                         
                                            

                                              PORT EDWARD COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

                                                                                                                                           June 9th, 2025                                                                                                                              

Child Care Program For  36 months to 10 Year Olds  

Expression of Interest: 

The Board of Education of School District # 52 is reaching out to all Port Edward community 

members to find out if there is interest and a need for a child care program in Port Edward.  If vacant 

spaces are available, Prince Rupert community members will be invited to apply as well.  

The program, if approved, would be open during regular school days at Port Edward Community 

School as outlined on the school district calendar. In addition, there may also be an opportunity to run 

the child care program during the summer.  

The program would have 2 age groups: 36 months to 5 years old, and 5 years old to 10 years old. The 

hours of operation would be from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m . with the school-aged children attending 

school during school hours.  

The program would be held in one classroom at Port Edward Community School. Each of the 2 age 

groups would occupy one half of the classroom.  The program will be licensed for 10 children for each 

age group, with a total of 20 spaces available. The fees would be in line with child care programs in 

other Northern region communities.   

If there is enough interest to support operating costs, we will confirm with parents that the program 

will be open for child care with a start date to be determined.  

Please call or email if you would like to put your child’s name on the list for either of the age groups 

or if you have any questions.  

Thank you.  

Susan Kobza, District Vice-Principal of Early Learning and Child Care 

Phone: (250) 627-2108   Cell: 250-600-3139 - email: Susan.Kobza@sd52.bc.ca 
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